
 

 

 

 

 

Date of Notice: Tuesday, June 7, 2022

16008D Subject: 2021 Year-End Campaign Finance Report

Victoria Danberg Due Date: Thursday, January 20, 2022

30 Chase St.

Newton MA 02459

ASSESSMENT OF CIVIL PENALTY

FINAL NOTICE

Dear Ms. Danberg:

This office previously informed you that you were being assessed a penalty in the amount of $25 per day for each
day that the required campaign finance report that was due on or before Thursday, January 20, 2022 was filed late.

According to our records you filed the required campaign finance report for the Danberg Committee on April 4,
2022 and currently owe a penalty in the amount of $1,850.00. Please make your check payable to the Commonwealth
of Massachusetts and submit to the Office of Campaign and Political Finance One Ashburton Place, Room 411
Boston, MA 02108.

IMPORTANT:  The penalty must be paid by you personally and may not be paid from committee funds.

The penalty assessed by this office is in accordance with M.G.L. c. 55, s. 3.  If payment is not received, this office is
required by law to inform you that we may refer this matter to a collection agency.

OCPF is committed to working with every candidate and committee to ensure that all activity is disclosed as
required by Chapter 55.  If you have any questions or encounter a problem, our staff is available by phone or by
appointment for in person assistance on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Please contact your auditor or our
general email at ocpf@cpf.state.ma.us. You may also call our main office at 617-979-8300.

Sincerely,

William C. Campbell

Director


